minutes of the Upper Fulton Park Neighborhood Association 6-15-10

Sheila is at an education meeting

New Business:

Work on Fulton Park: Richard spoke to Mr. Nemec re: Fulton Park. Tennis courts have pavement; pool will be opened and fixed. The state is funding restoration of playground - swings, seesaws, monkeybars. Walkways are not priority. Money for Park remains in fund; interest gained from fund is being used to purchase lawnmowers and other equipment for maintainence of the park. Greenhouse is under bid, and will be repaired and replaced

Call or e-mail Mr. Nemec to make suggestions for neighborhood-backed agenda for Fulton Park repair and restoration.
Officer Gugliotti is no longer the Community Relations officer. We will need to work on getting a permanent officer to attend meetings.

Fulton Park is the cornerstone of the community. Rich and Mark are putting together a portfolio of information. A grant is being looked into for additional projects to tackle for the neighborhood. We are also looking at grant from Wilby H.S. to use the Fulton greenhouse to support community CBT sites.

No loitering signs are being enforced by the police by the liquor store next to the meat market.

Neighbors are influencing other neighbors to make improvements.
Chili Cookoff tickets are available. Lisa, Ellie, and Shelia have tickets. Cost is $30. Fundraiser for WNC.
Discussion centered around drawing new members to membership. 

Vote is to continue meetings as we are not yet an established association.

Mission statement needs to be composed.

Priority list is as follows:

Public safety

Lights 

Beautification

Our next meeting will be on July 20, 2010, at Barclay Square community room.
Mission statement was read and unanimously approved by membership.

Meeting adjourned at 8:03 p.m.
